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Friday 1 April 2022

Dear Parents,

Year 1 Science workshop

Year 1 has planned an exciting workshop called ‘Reduce, Reuse, Recycle’. As part of our
science topic about materials. The purpose of the workshop will be for children to discover
how we can reduce our consumption, reuse and correctly recycle items and how we can limit
our impact on the environment.

All classes will be taking part in the workshop on Friday 22 April. The cost of this workshop is
£4.50 which will cover the visiting scientist and all the materials that the children will be using
in the workshop.

Please log onto Parentmail>Payments>Shop to make the payment by Wednesday 20 April
2022.

Kind Regards

Year 1 Team
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https://hands-on-science.co.uk/workshop/reduce-re-use-recycle/

